
 

JUST CRUISING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from the President 
 
There is only 7 more weekends until Xmas, where has 

the year gone? 

We’ve had a great year, lots of interesting & fun 

events, lots of changes and some new members 

coming on board to top it off nicely.  We’ve made lots 

of memorable moments this year as a club and I 

personally have my favorites and I’m sure everyone 

does.   

A big thank you to Cara for recently stepping up and 

taking on the role of Events Coordinator, the 

Committee is so busy it was getting quite hard to 

manage.  Cara has done a wonderful job of planning 

the Tasmania trip schedule next year, looking forward 

to what else she has in store for us all. 

We have recently started implementing some of our 

plans to undertake a few club upgrades.  These include 

our marketing material, club marquee and the club 

trailer.  I can report that Brett has already started the 

trailer and we will no longer need to take everything 

out of the trailer to access the marquee’s, we now 

have a floor that allows us to slide the marquees in and out easily.   It’s nice to be able to reduce 

the amount of hard work by making a few changes, a big thank you to Brett for taking this on.  We 

have updated our display boards and we have some new DL club flyers thanks to Michael from 

Haynes Signs at Salisbury.  Next on the agenda is the marquees, some costing’s are being done so I 

will keep you updated on any progress as it comes to hand. 

Finally as we all start to drag our feet as the year draws to a close I would like to thank everyone for 

keeping up the huge effort and motivation it takes to keep our club fun, professional and successful. 

Daniel Shevlin 
President  

September/October 
2017 

 

General Meetings 
7:30pm 

Every 2nd Wednesday  
of the Month 

THE OAKDEN CENTRAL 

Corner of Fosters Road & 

Hilltop Drive, Oakden, SA 

Contact Us 

 

 

 

 

 

FPV & XR Car Club of SA Inc 

PO Box 56, Ingle Farm 

SA 5098 

 

0458 371 575 

 

 

info@fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

www.fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

FPV & XR Car Club –SA 

Incorporated  
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ALL FORD DAY – 17TH SEPTEMBER 
HOSTED BY PETE & KELLY BRANSDEN 

 

The annual All Ford Day was held again at Bonython Park this year.  The weather was perfect and 
sunny, with over 2,000 visitors through the gates it made for a very successful day for all involved.   
We had 22 cars in our club display with 7 trophies won just from our club. 
 

Congratulations to the following winning members; 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to those who helped out with preparation on the Saturday and also with various jobs 
on the day, it all helped make the day run smoothly. Being our first club car display it was very 
daunting but with the great team we have, made it a pleasurable day. 

 

Brett Moseley 
Winner - FPV-GT-FG 

Blue Ribbon 
Plastic Bumper 

Peter Bransden 
Winner 

Falcon FG X 

Sue Hadwen 
Winner 

Mustang 
Plastic Bumper 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pat Kerton 
Runner Up 
 FPV-GT-FG 

 

 

 

 

 

Judy Geier 
Runner Up - FG 

 

 

 

 

 

John Moyle 
Runner Up - BA 
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A MESSAGE FROM THE ALL FORD DAY COMMITTEE 

 
All Ford Day South Australia 2017 was the 38th All Ford Day event for 
South Australia and is organised by a small team from the Model A Club and FPV & XR Car Club. 
After a successful celebration of the history of the Falcon in 2016, high expectations were held for 
this year’s event, which was again to be held at Bonython Park. 

 
This year, All Ford Day SA had a special gathering of cars to celebrate the 
40th anniversary of the historic 1977 Allan Moffat and Colin Bond 1-2 finish 
at Bathurst in their XC Coupes. Working in conjunction with the South 
Australian Hardtop Group, 49 XA – XC hardtops gathered for a special group 
display at All Ford Day SA.  This group put 
together a fantastic display and was a key 
central display at this year’s event. 

 
Unlike last year, the weather was perfect for this year’s event.  This 
helped the event to run smoothly as there were no last minute 
changes were required.  The layout was revamped this year to 
create a central hub area for the food and trade stalls in the middle 
of the show. 
 
The 2017 event saw another increase in entrants to over 350 cars 
and a huge increase in the number of visitors to the event.  With over 
2000 visitors counted through the gate this is nearly double the 2016 visitor numbers. The whole 
event grounds were bustling with people all day, food vendors had constant lines and all the 
vehicles looked great on the day together.  This year we were able to donate $5000 to our 
charities. These charities included, The Leukemia Foundation, St Johns Ambulance, Tennyson 
Palliative Care Foundation and the Sabrina Mangos Foundation.   
 
The All Ford Day SA Team would like to thank all of those members that assisted with the day and 
helped to make it a great success again this year.  We rely on the help from our club members to 
ensure the day is a great event and appreciate the work put in by those that contributed 
throughout the weekend. 
 
And now begins the planning for the 2018 event!  
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All Ford Day BBQ 
This year we held a BBQ to raise funds for 
the club.  It was an early start supplying egg 
and bacon rolls for all the members and the 
helpers and it didn’t stop from there.  There 
was always a line of hungry punters until we 
ran out of food.  A big thank you to all the 
members for helping throughout the day, it 
was an amazing effort from everyone 
involved.  We raised over $2200.  

 
 
 

ANNUAL GO KARTS – 21ST OCTOBER 
HOSTED BY PETE BRANSDEN 

 
On Saturday night we had our annual Go Cart Grand 

Prix held at Fast Karts Pooraka. We had 14 carts in 

the race that consisted of 1 x 10 lap qualifying race 

followed by 4 x 10 lap races. 

There was some serious 

racing with a few collisions 

but overall it was a fun 

night had by all. After the final races the lap times were calculated to 

work out the overall winners. First place went to Pete, second place went 

to Connor and third place was a tie between Declan and Zac! 

A big thank you to all involved whether it being in the Grand Prix 

or just coming out to support the event by being a spectator, we 

thank you all. 

Pete and Kelly Bransden 

 

 

Placings; 

1st Pete, 2nd Connor, Equal 3rd Declan and Zac, 4th Brett, 5th Sean,  

Equal 6th Michael and Luke, 7th Liam, 8th AJ, 9th Paul, 10th Josh,  

11th Stewart, 12th Angas. 
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  HALLOWEEN SMASA CRUISE 

HOSTED BY BRETT MOSELEY 

We had a great turnout for this Spooktacular 
Cruise with 17 cars attending.  The initial meet 
was at Hungry Jacks Parafield where we stayed 
for a while and admired each other’s costumes.  
From there we had a short trip to Ingle Farm 
Shopping Centre where SMASA were meeting 
before the start of their annual Halloween 
Cruise.  There were hundreds of cars and lots of     

 scary costumes to look at which was fantastic.  After an hour or so it was   
  time to set off on the cruise.  The roads were very busy with new and old 

cars alike as we made our way to Fulham Gardens Shopping Centre via 
Glenelg.  After parking in the carpark there were other opportunities to 
have a good look around to check out the cool rides.  From there we said 
our goodbyes and made our way home.  A big thank you to everyone who 
dressed up and dressed up their cars.  Hope you’ve all eaten all your candy! 

 

 

Club Sponsors and Supporters 
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 - Torqueing Points  -  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  

Welcome to 

 Liam Wyatt 

 and his FPV XR6 Ute! 

The T-Bird made its second appearance in the Bay 
to Birdwood this year in September. It was one of 
hundreds of cars that made their way from Glenelg 
to the Birdwood Motor Museum. 

Josh welcomed back his beloved car after a slight bingle! 
 

New Members 

 

Welcome to 

 Connor Moseley  

and his BA XR6! 

New and now Available 

Stubby Holders $10 

As the weather heats up be sure to 

grab a new stubby holder.   

See Brett to purchase one! 
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Committee Members 

 
President:   Daniel Shevlin 

Vice President:  Brett Moseley 

Secretary:   Andrea Shevlin 

Treasurer:   Helen Wadham 

Events Coordinator:  Cara Langford 

Events 1:   Troy Redman 

Events 2:   Patrick Shevlin 

All Ford Day Rep:  Committee & 

     Kim Malone 

Editor:    Robyn Moseley 

Website Manager:  Sean Malone 

Catering Officer:  Kate Redman 

 

 

 
Just a friendly reminder that membership 
renewals are now due.  See Helen with 
your payment or use the direct deposit 
details on your invoice. 

 
 

 
From the Editor 
Thank you for reading the 2017 September / October Edition of the FPV & XR Car Club of SA’s 
Newsletter, Just Cruising. If you have any articles, photos, advertisements you would like to see in 
the newsletter, please email them to me at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and I will get them into the 
newsletter as soon as possible. 
Robyn Moseley, Editor 
 

 
 

Our Reason for Being 
The FPV & XR Car Club SA is committed to providing a quality family 
orientated social club for those who enjoy driving their FPV, XR, Tickford, 
Ford Performance and specific Ford Heritage Vehicles, making new 
friends and having fun.  The club welcomes all friendly like-minded people 
with similar interests. 

Upcoming Events 
 

  

 

26th November 
Horsepower Crew 

In the Army 

  

 

2nd December 
Cruise for Charity 

  

 

9th December 
Christmas Dinner 

  
 

-Don’t forget to RSVP! -  
-  All cruises are subject to change -  


